
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Saint	Anthony’s	High	School	Family,	
	
CONGRATUALTIONS!!!!!!	IT	IS	JUNE!!!!!	WE	MADE	IT!	WE	NOT	ONLY	SURVIVED,	WE	THRIVED!!!	
	
Yes,	it	is	June	and	in	a	few	short	weeks,	the	school	bell	will	stop	ringing,	the	pitter-patter	of	feet	will	cease	in	our	halls,	
the	hustle	and	bustle	of	everyday	life	will	change	and	we	will	close	the	door	on	the	2020-2021	school	year.	It	has	been	
a	year	filled	with	every	emotion	known	to	the	world	and	I	am	most	grateful	for	all	everyone	has	done	to	make	this	
year	be	so	successful.	
	
I	want	to	begin	by	bidding	a	fond	farewell	to	our	remarkable	Senior	Class.	They	have	been	just	amazing;	they	have	left	
a	mark	and	a	legacy	here	for	all	of	the	underclassmen	to	follow.	I	will	be	singing	their	praises	to	the	incoming	
Freshmen	class	this	fall.	I	look	forward	to	celebrating	our	Graduation	Liturgy,	Commencement	and	the	Senior	Prom	
with	these	great	young	people.	
	
The	End	of	the	year	is	upon	us	and	so	that	means	that	the	last	day	of	classes	is	set	for	June	10th.	School	Final	Exams	are	
set	for	June	11,	14	and	15th.	Regents	Exams	are	set	for	June	17,	22,	23,	24th	and	all	make-up	exams	are	set	for	June	
25th.	Please	make	sure	you	view	all	of	the	Final	exam	protocols	that	you	have	received.	Please	watch	the	Recent	
Minute	with	the	Monk	videos	to	understand	all	of	this	important	information.	
	
Summer	School,	and	Friar	Summer	camps	begin	on	June	28th.	In	addition	there	are	many	opportunities	for	academic,	
cultural,	athletic	and	religious	enrichment	programs	throughout	these	summer	months.	Summer	will	also	afford	us	the	
time	to	update	our	present	retreat	center	now	called	The	Brother	James	McVeigh	Retreat	and	Kolbe	Center	and	begin	
construction	on	the	New	Saint	Anthony’s	Business	and	Entrepreneur	Center.	These	two	projects	will	continue	to	
enhance	Saint	Anthony’s	Students	for	years	to	come.		
	
On	a	personal	note,	I	cannot	begin	to	thank	you	enough	for	your	resilience,	patience,	cooperation,	support	and	
suggestions	over	the	past	year.	We	have	weathered	the	storms	ever	so	well	and	I	cannot	tell	you	how	pleased	and	
proud	I	am	of	our	Faculty,	Staff,	Student	Body	and	Families.	Together	we	have	been	FRIAR	STRONG!!!	
	
I	hope	to	continue	with	my	Minute	with	the	Monk	and	weekly	updates	over	the	Summer	Months.	I	will	keep	you	
posted	on	any	new	developments	and	information.	
	
Please	use	the	summer	months	ahead	to	rest,	relax	and	enjoy	each	other,	stay	safe	and	stay	smart.	You	are	all	very	
special	to	me	and	to	Saint	Anthony’s	High	School.		And	Remember	Brother	Loves	ya,	even	during	the	Summer	Months!	
	
In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 

 


